THE NEWSLETTER OF THE KINGS COUNTY RADIO CLUB



February 2016

The Ridiculously Abridged Edition

Volume 3, Issue 2⁴

Minutes of the February 2016 KCRC Meeting, February 3rd, 2016

The monthly meeting was called to order at 8:08 PM, by our President, Howard N2GOT. Howard N2GOT introduced the members present for the meeting, and congratulated Howard K2IGJ for upgrading to an Extra License at our Club's most recent VE Session. Howie K2IGJ suggested that Club should set up a study group for people wishing to upgrade their license.

Treasurer Report—Our Treasury currently has \$1,851.86 in assets.

10 Meter Report—Reported in absentia, that the 10 Meter Net has good attendance, continued poor propagation has limited most check-ins to mostly the Metropolitan area.

2 Meter Report—Richard KA2KDQ reported a good attendance to the Net and an excellent signal from our new Repeater.

Old News: Our Repeater still requires some further work, installing new features that should make the Club Repeater use more enjoyable.

New Business: Howard N2GOT mentioned that Juan KC2QNK has obtained a Cushcraft R5 Vertical, and needs some help to get it installed this Spring. Richard KA2KDQ mentioned that the New York City Half Marathon is scheduled for March 20th. Richard KA2KDQ mentioned that radio operators are needed for that event. Howard N2GOT brought up the topics of preparation for Field Day In June.

The meeting was closed at 9:00 PM.

(AC2GS would like to thank Richard KA2KDQ, for supplying notes for the minutes of the February meeting.)